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Elementary Student 
of the Month 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Munising Baptist is pleased to 
announce Nora Cross as the 
Elementary Student of the Month! 
Nora is in Mrs. Heyrman’s 6th grade 
class and is the daughter of Travis & 
Becky Cross. This is Nora’s first year 
at MBS and she has jumped right in! 
She is a member of the LadyCat 
Volleyball team and was elected 
Elementary Student Body President! 
She is a natural leader, having a gift 
of memorization which has shown in 
her recitation of Bible verses and 
poetry, and works hard to achieve 
her goals. Nora is an avid reader 
who loves Jesus. Her favorite 
subject is spelling. In her free time, 
she enjoys doing puzzles and 
climbing trees.  Congratulations, 
Nora!   

Yearbook Ads 
Parents or Grandparents of Seniors: 
You have the unique opportunity to 
purchase space in our yearbook to 
honor your 2025 graduate!  If you 
would like more information, please 
contact Mrs. LaFlamme. 
 

Local Businesses: Ad space is 
currently available in the Munising 
Baptist School 2024-2025 yearbook. 
If you are interested in advertising 
your business to our audience, 
please contact Julie LaFlamme. 

Verse of the Month 
"Therefore, if anyone is 
in Christ, he is a new 
creation. The old has 
passed away; behold, 
the new has come." 

 

 
2 Corinthians 5:17 

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
Jan 24  Bball AWAY vs Paradise 5:30pm 
 
Jan 24  Report Cards 
 
Jan 27   Bball HOME vs Beaver Island 6pm 
 
Jan 28 Bball HOME vs Paradise 6pm 
 
Jan 30 Bball HOME vs Hannahvill 6pm 
 
Feb 3  Bball HOME vs Maplewood 6pm 
 
Feb 4  Bball AWAY vs Hannahville 5pm 
 
Feb 6  Bball AWAY vs Mack. Island 1pm 
 
Feb 7  Bball HOME vs Mack. Island 6pm 
 
Feb 14-15  NLL Basketball Tournament 
 
Feb 14-17  Mid-Winter Break  

 

What do you call a 
male cow that ate 
a stick of 
dynamite? 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 

Abominable. 
(try saying it out loud) 



 

    T H E  B O B C A T  C R Y   
 

 Tommy’s Basketball 
Updates 

The game at Grand Marais went well, 
last Friday. Once the Bobcats took a 
significant lead, the coaches put in the 
younger players so they could rack up 
some playing time. Bobcats win 75-41. 
 
Due to injury, illness, and inclement 
weather, the Bobcats were down 4 
regular players for yesterday’s game at 
Ojibwe. Even so, the Bobcats played a 
respectable game against the Eagles, 
though ultimately losing 88-63.  

Upcoming Games 
1/24 – @ Paradise 5:30pm 
 
1/27 – Beaver Island 6pm 
 
1/28 – Paradise 6pm 
 
1/30 – Hannahville 6pm 
 
2/3 – Maplewood JV 6pm 
 
2/4 – @ Hannahville 5pm 
 
2/6 – @ Mackinac Island 1pm 

COLD! 
This week’s cold snap was 
intense! Thank you for your 
patience through our 5th and 6th 
“snow days”. Weather conditions 
can be tricky. Even if we haven’t 
called off school, please use your 
best judgement to keep you and 
your students safe!  
 

 Other Cold(s)… 
Sniffle Season seems to be in just 
as full swing as basketball 
season! Don’t forget to stay 
hydrated and practice good 
hygiene as we skate through all 
the winter illnesses.  
 

Missed Games 
This week, we missed two away 
basketball games because of the 
weather. We may be able to 
reschedule with the DC Knights 
after the basketball tournament in 
February, but we will not be able 
to make up a game with Big Bay 
during the Northern Lights 
League’s season.  

Report Cards  
Your students will be coming home 
today with their report cards for the 
second quarter and first semester. 
Please sign your student’s report card 
and return it to the school so that we 
have confirmation that a parent or 
guardian has seen it.  
 
If you have concerns and would like to 
have a conference with a teacher or 
the principal, please contact the office 
to schedule a time.  

Secondary Student   
of the Month 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Munising Baptist is pleased to announce 
Tom Norton as the Secondary Student of 
the Month! Tom is in his senior year and 
the son of Joe & Beth Norton. Tom is Co-
Captain of both the Bobcat Soccer & 
Basketball teams, having been awarded 
Honorable Mention on the NLL league, 
All-UP, and All-State Christian Schools 
for soccer. He is Vice-President of the 
Student Council and an example to all by 
having a positive attitude, a willingness 
to help in any situation, and a respect of 
others. Tom successfully completed a 
dual-enrollment class last fall. His 
favorite subject is Chemistry. In his free 
time he enjoys playing games with his 
friends. Fantastic job, Tom!   

 

Basketball Season Totals 
 

           5th-8th:  3-0 
  Varsity NLL:  2-4 
Varsity Total:  2-4 
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